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21 April 2017
Police and Crime Commissioner’s Response to HMIC Report – Cumbria 2016

Cumbria’s Police and Crime Commissioner Peter McCall, welcomes the report from HMIC,  in which Cumbria Constabulary has been rated as ‘good’ overall.
The report  comprises a collation of the findings of Police Efficiency published November 2016, Police Legitimacy published December 2016 and Police Effectiveness published March 2017.
Commenting on the findings of the independent, professional inspectorate HMIC, Peter McCall said: “I was really pleased to see that Cumbria Constabulary has been assessed as overall ‘good’ in these three areas. HMIC recognised that the force is good at keeping people safe and reducing crime, and that the Constabulary has an effective approach to preventing crime and anti-social behaviour and tackling serious and organised crime. It also has good arrangements in place to protect victims and to investigate crime effectively. 

“It was good to see that HMIC also recognised the improvements that the Force has made in a number of areas. In particular they were pleased with the improved effectiveness with which the Force keeps the people of Cumbria safe and reduces crime. Since their assessment last year, the force has made substantial improvements in how it investigates crimes. 

“Overall we should all be rightly proud that Cumbria Constabulary is a good force, tackling crime and protecting us from harm.  Thanks also to our partners and people in our communities - together we are all working to keep Cumbria safe.”

“As part of holding the Chief Constable to account I regularly scrutinise all aspects of the force’s performance at my Public Accountability Conference, and that includes assessing progress on actions arising from HMIC reports.  I will be challenging the Chief Constable to demonstrate to me that the force continues to address the recommendations and timely progress is being made, especially in the area of protecting the vulnerable in our communities.”
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